
 
 
From: DR Van Gelderen 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 7:40 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I WISH TO BE A DELEGATE TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2021 
 
Sir or Madame 
 
I understand that as a resident of this city I will be given an opportunity to speak my thoughts on vaccine 
mandates at city council meeting on Tuesday, September 7, 2021.  
 
Rosemary Van Gelderen 
 


